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Architects Draw
Stagecraft Fundamentals Second Edition tackles every aspect of theatre
production with Emmy Award-winning author Rita Kogler Carver's
signature witty and engaging voice. The history of stagecraft, safety
precautions, lighting, costumes, scenery, career planning tips, and
more are discussed, illustrated by beautiful color examples that
display step-by-step procedures and the finished product. This second
edition offers even more in-demand information on stage management,
drawing and drafting (both by hand and CAD), lighting fixtures, and
special effects. Also new to this edition are current articles from
Lighting and Sound America, brand new diagrams that illustrate hard-tograsp concepts, and a plethora of information on European conversions,
standards, and practices, making the skills you learn applicable to
stage jobs on either side of the ocean! The accompanying website,
www.stagecraftfundamentals.com is bursting with additional material
such as an instructor's manual, exercises and study questions that
coincide with chapters from the book, CAD drawings, color theory,
manufacturing information, and so much more to help you along the way
as you learn all about the world of theatre production! Praise for the
Book: Beautifully written! The author has succeeded in relaying
technical theatre information without being too technical and putting
the reader to sleep. I read three sentences and instantly knew this
book was for me and the way I teach. When I think back on the
insufferable intro to tech theatre books I had to read, I feel cheated
I didn't have this one as a student. I will be using this text in my
class! -- Rob Napoli, Designer and Technical Director at Penn State
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University, Berks Campus This text has temped me to return to teaching
with a textbook for the first time in seven years. The language is
both accessible and informal yet the text goes a long way in debunking
some of the typical jargon that may alienate students just getting
into the field, or trying it out for the first time. The illustrations
(the text is full of them) coupled with the stories reinforce the
fundamental information being conveyed. -- John Paul Devlin, Associate
Professor of Theatre at Saint Michael's College What a great idea!
Thank heavens someone is doing this for students at that
impressionable age. That has been one of my mantras - education of
teachers and students on the use of scenic materials. The teachers
don't have enough time in college to learn and do everything they have
to teach. Most get thrown into the theatre area by default and
struggle with designing/building/painting the scenery. -- Jenny Knott,
Rosco Stagecraft Fundamentals is beautifully illustrated throughout,
and the pofusion of color on every page gives this textbook the
appearance of a coffee table book. The writing is clear and personal,
which should be very appealing to students. Rita Carver covers all
aspects of theatre production from scenery, to lighting, to an actor's
makeup. Her close ties to the New York theatre scene gives this book a
special insight into the professional world, one that goes well beyond
what is found in most college textbooks. -- John Holloway, Professor
in the Theatre Department at the University of Kentucky and President
of the International Association of Theatrical stage Employees (IATSE)
Local 346. I can't thank you enough for Stagecraft Fundamentals. I
have been teaching stagecraft since 1976 and you have saved me from
the nightmare of writing a text to suit my class needs….After two
semesters with your text, I have found that I had more time to develop
the skills necessary within the classroom than before. The humor that
you have infused in the book has enticed my students to read on. That
alone makes this text invaluable. --Meta Lasch, Assistant Professor,
West Liberty University Written by an Emmy Award-winning designer
Beautifully illustrate

Beginner's Guide to Sketching
The Key to Fully Understanding the Basics of a 3D World Prominently
used in games, movies, and on television, 3D graphics are tools of
creation used to enhance how material and light come together to
manipulate objects in 3D space. A game-changer written for the nontechnical mind, Essential Skills for 3D Modeling, Rendering, and
Animation examines the complexities of 3D computer-generated art, and
outlines the basics of how things work and are used in 3D. This text
describes the three cornerstones of 3D—modeling, rendering, and
animation; focuses on common elements; and provides a full
understanding of the foundational concepts involved. Detailing the
skills and knowledge needed to become an accomplished 3D artist, it
includes step-by-step instruction with ample examples, and allows
absolute beginners to move at their own pace. Master Anything You Are
Tasked to Model The author incorporates historical
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information—presenting a contextual understanding of the various
techniques and methodologies in their historical place. Each chapter
builds on the fundamentals of 3D computer graphics and augments skills
based on the concepts, enabling the student to learn both theory and
application simultaneously. The book highlights two basic geometry
types, polygons and NURBS surfaces, showing the student basic modeling
techniques with both. While more techniques are available, an artist
can cover any model by grasping these basic techniques. Supplies
examples that are specifically taken from Autodesk Maya Contains
exercises that are meant to be used in conjunction with the training
videos on the website Includes a documented history of computer
graphics Essential Skills for 3D Modeling, Rendering, and Animation
offers a fundamental understanding of the mechanics of 3D graphics to
modelers, animators, texture artists, render artists, game developers,
and production artists, as well as educators teaching an undergrad or
tech course in 3D animation.

How to Render
Written by renowned author and 3D artist Kelly L. Murdock, Autodesk
Maya 2020 Basics Guide is designed to give new users a solid
understanding of the fundamental skills needed to create beautiful 3D
models and stunning animations with Autodesk Maya. Using clear and
easy to follow instructions this book will guide you through learning
all the major features of Maya. The text is complemented by video
instruction. Each chapter has a corresponding video tutorial that
introduces you to the topics and allows you to watch and learn how
functions are performed in a way that a text alone cannot do. Autodesk
Maya 2020 Basics Guide makes no assumptions about your previous
experience with Autodesk Maya. It begins by helping you get
comfortable with the user interface and navigating scenes before
moving into modeling, texturing, lighting, animating, rendering and
more. Additionally, more advanced features such as character rigging,
skinning, animating with dynamics and MEL scripting are also
introduced. Each chapter begins by examining the concept behind each
task, the goal and the necessary features that are involved. Then you
go in-depth with the objective of your task as you study examples and
learn the steps necessary to complete it. Working your way through the
comprehensive, step-by-step lessons, you'll develop the confidence you
need to create incredible renderings and animations using Autodesk
Maya. Who this book is for This text was created specifically for
users with no prior 3D modeling or animation experience. If you want
to work in a creative field or are just curious about how 3D animated
movies are made this book is the perfect way to get started. Users who
are migrating from another 3D application or upgrading from a previous
version of Maya will also benefit greatly from this text. What you'll
learn • How to create models using curves, NURBS, Polygons and more •
How to assign materials and textures to make realistic-looking models
• How to use Paint Effects to paint on and quickly create complex 3D
Models • How to use lights, cameras, and depth of field to render
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captivating scenes • How to use keyframes, motion paths and the Graph
Editor to create animations • How to use character rigging, skinning,
and inverse kinematics to animate realistic movements • How to add
influence objects, skin weights and hair to a character for a more
realistic look • How to use dynamics to create fire, smoke, lightning,
explosions, cloth and ocean effects • How to enable raytracing, motion
blur, and fog effects for increased realism • How to render stills and
animations using Maya Vector and Mental Ray for different looks • How
to use the Command Line and MEL Scripting to work faster About
Autodesk Maya Maya is a program, created by Autodesk, used to model,
animate, and render 3D scenes. 3D scenes created with Maya have
appeared in movies, television, advertisements, games, product
visualizations, and on the Web. With Maya, you can create and animate
your own 3D scenes and render them as still images or as animation
sequences.

3D Art Essentials
Due to limited publicly available software and lack of documentation,
those involved with production volume rendering often have to start
from scratch creating the necessary elements to make their system
work. Production Volume Rendering: Design and Implementation provides
the first full account of volume rendering techniques used for feature
animation and visual effects production. It covers the theoretical
underpinnings as well as the implementation of a working renderer. The
book offers two paths toward understanding production volume
rendering. It describes: Modern production volume rendering techniques
in a generic context, explaining how the techniques fit together and
how the modules are used to achieve real-world goals Implementation of
the techniques, showing how to translate abstract concepts into
concrete, working code and how the ideas work together to create a
complete system As an introduction to the field and an overview of
current techniques and algorithms, this book is a valuable source of
information for programmers, technical directors, artists, and anyone
else interested in how production volume rendering works. Web Resource
The scripts, data, and source code for the book’s renderer are freely
available at https://github.com/pvrbook/pvr. Readers can see how the
code is implemented and acquire a practical understanding of how
various design considerations impact scalability, extensibility,
generality, and performance.

Rendering in Pen and Ink
Thoroughly revised, this third edition focuses on modern techniques
used to generate synthetic three-dimensional images in a fraction of a
second. With the advent of programmable shaders, a wide variety of new
algorithms have arisen and evolved over the past few years. This
edition discusses current, practical rendering methods used in games
and other applications. It also presents a solid theoretical framework
and relevant mathematics for the field of interactive computer
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graphics, all in an approachable style. The authors have made the
figures used in the book available for download for fair use.:Download
Figures. Reviews Rendering has been a required reference for
professional graphics practitioners for nearly a decade. This latest
edition is as relevant as ever, covering topics from essential
mathematical foundations to advanced techniques used by today’s
cutting edge games. -- Gabe Newell, President, Valve, May 2008
Rendering has been completely revised and revamped for its updated
third edition, which focuses on modern techniques used to generate
three-dimensional images in a fraction of the time old processes took.
From practical rendering for games to math and details for better
interactive applications, it's not to be missed. -- The Bookwatch,
November 2008 You'll get brilliantly lucid explanations of concepts
like vertex morphing and variance shadow mapping—as well as a new
respect for the incredible craftsmanship that goes into today's PC
games. -- Logan Decker, PC Gamer Magazine , February 2009

Fundamentals of Electrical Machines
Every production is built on the backbone of the pipeline. While a
functional and flexible pipeline can’t assure a successful project, a
weak pipeline can guarantee its demise. A solid pipeline produces a
superior product in less time and with happier artists who can remain
creative throughout the grueling production schedule. Walk through the
foundational layers of the production pipeline, including IT
infrastructure, software development practices and deployment
policies, asset management, shot management, and rendering management.
Production Pipeline Fundamentals for Film and Games will teach you how
to direct limited resources to the right technological initiatives,
getting the most for every dollar spent. Learn how to prepare for and
manage all aspects of the pipeline with this entirely unique, one-of-akind guide. Expand your knowledge with real-world pipeline secrets
handed to you by a stellar group of professionals from across the
globe. Visit the companion website for even further resources on the
pipeline.

Kelly L. Murdock's Autodesk 3ds Max 2021 Complete Reference
Guide
From New York Times best-selling author of the Dinotopia series, James
Gurney, comes a carefully crafted and researched study on color and
light in paintings. This art instruction book will accompany the
acclaimed Imaginative Realism: How to Paint What Doesnâ€™t Exist.
James Gurney, New York Times best-selling author and artist of the
Dinotopia series, follows Imaginative Realism with his second artinstruction book, Color and Light: A Guide for the Realist Painter. A
researched study on two of art's most fundamental themes, Color and
Light bridges the gap between abstract theory and practical knowledge.
Beginning with a survey of underappreciated masters who perfected the
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use of color and light, the book examines how light reveals form, the
properties of color and pigments, and the wide variety of atmospheric
effects. Gurney cuts though the confusing and contradictory dogma
about color, testing it in the light of science and observation. A
glossary, pigment index, and bibliography complete what will
ultimately become an indispensible tool for any artist. This book is
the second in a series based on his blog, gurneyjourney.com. His first
in the series, Imaginative Realism, was widely acclaimed in the
fantastical art world, and was ranked the #1 Bestseller on the Amazon
list for art instruction. "James Gurney's new book, Color and Light,
cleverly bridges the gap between artistic observation and scientific
explanation. Not only does he eloquently describe all the effects of
color and light an artist might encounter, but he thrills us with his
striking paintings in the process." --Armand Cabrera, Artist

The Natural Way to Draw - A Working Plan for Art Study
Students and researchers looking for a comprehensive textbook on
magnetism, magnetic materials and related applications will find in
this book an excellent explanation of the field. Chapters progress
logically from the physics of magnetism, to magnetic phenomena in
materials, to size and dimensionality effects, to applications.
Beginning with a description of magnetic phenomena and measurements on
a macroscopic scale, the book then presents discussions of intrinsic
and phenomenological concepts of magnetism such as electronic magnetic
moments and classical, quantum, and band theories of magnetic
behavior. It then covers ordered magnetic materials (emphasizing their
structure-sensitive properties) and magnetic phenomena, including
magnetic anisotropy, magnetostriction, and magnetic domain structures
and dynamics. What follows is a comprehensive description of imaging
methods to resolve magnetic microstructures (domains) along with an
introduction to micromagnetic modeling. The book then explores in
detail size (small particles) and dimensionality (surface and
interfaces) effects — the underpinnings of nanoscience and
nanotechnology that are brought into sharp focus by magnetism. The
hallmark of modern science is its interdisciplinarity, and the second
half of the book offers interdisciplinary discussions of information
technology, magnetoelectronics and the future of biomedicine via
recent developments in magnetism. Modern materials with tailored
properties require careful synthetic and characterization strategies.
The book also includes relevant details of the chemical synthesis of
small particles and the physical deposition of ultra thin films. In
addition, the book presents details of state-of-the-art
characterization methods and summaries of representative families of
materials, including tables of properties. CGS equivalents (to SI) are
included.

Programming ASP.NET MVC 4
'Rendering for Beginners is bound to become a must-read for anyone
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interested in Pixar's RenderMan. Saty's experience as both RenderMan
practitioner and RenderMan teacher gives him a unique and valuable
perspective. I can't wait to add a copy to my own graphics library.'
Dana Batali, Director of RenderMan Development, Pixar Animation
Studios Whether you are an animator, artist or 2D illustrator looking
to move to 3D rendering you will be amazed by what can be achieved
with RenderMan. Saty Raghavachary offers a complete, non-technical
introduction to RenderMan and rendering in general - finally a guide
you don't need a math degree to follow! Full of clear explanations and
plenty of samples on the associated website www.smartcg.com/tech/cg/books/RfB - for you to play with, this color
guide will quickly get you up to speed with this powerful,
professional program so you too can harness the power of the program
to create top quality imagery. The book features: * Clear explanations
of rendering concepts to get you up and running fast * Extensive color
illustrations to inspire you to make the most of your skills * An
associated website with numerous self-contained examples which you can
download, reproduce, modify and learn from * Comprehensive coverage of
RenderMan's functionality to show you how to get the most out of this
powerful renderer * Coverage relevant for all versions of the package,
including a section on global illumination introduced in Release 11,
as well as the key, general rendering concepts Pixar's award-winning
RenderMan is one of the best renderers available and has been used to
create visual effects for dozens of movies since 1985. It is also the
renderer used to make blockbuster animated movies such as Toy Story
and Finding Nemo. As the beautiful images in this book show, in
addition to photoreal imagery you can also use it to create
illustrations, visualizations, simulations of natural media and even
abstract art! Contents: Rendering; RenderMan; RIB syntax; Geometric
primitives; Transformations; Camera, output; Controls; Shading; What's
next; Resources Saty Raghavachary is a senior graphics software
developer at DreamWorks Feature Animation. He has written software
used in The Prince of Egypt, The Road to El Dorado, Spirit: Stallion
of the Cimarron, Sinbad: Legend of the Seven Seas and Shark Tale. He
is also a part-time instructor at Gnomon School of Visual Effects, USA
where he teaches RenderMan and MEL (Maya) programming. * Harness the
power of Pixar's RenderMan with this introductory guide for the artist
- you don't need a maths degree! * Coverage is relevant for all
versions of the package, including v11 and also explains general, key
rendering concepts too * Fully illustrated in color with numerous
examples to inspire you to make the most of your skills

Computer Graphics
An updated edition of the classic work on ink drawing, providing
comprehensive instruction in, information about, and illustration of
all aspects and techniques of rendering

Color Rendering
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Effective visualization is the best way to communicate information
from the increasingly large and complex datasets in the natural and
social sciences. But with the increasing power of visualization
software today, scientists, engineers, and business analysts often
have to navigate a bewildering array of visualization choices and
options. This practical book takes you through many commonly
encountered visualization problems, and it provides guidelines on how
to turn large datasets into clear and compelling figures. What
visualization type is best for the story you want to tell? How do you
make informative figures that are visually pleasing? Author Claus O.
Wilke teaches you the elements most critical to successful data
visualization. Explore the basic concepts of color as a tool to
highlight, distinguish, or represent a value Understand the importance
of redundant coding to ensure you provide key information in multiple
ways Use the book’s visualizations directory, a graphical guide to
commonly used types of data visualizations Get extensive examples of
good and bad figures Learn how to use figures in a document or report
and how employ them effectively to tell a compelling story

Rendering for Beginners
Meaningful play - Design - Systems - Interactivity - Defining games The magic circle - Defining rules - Rules on three levels - The rules
of digital games - Games as systems of uncertainty - Games as systems
of information - Games as cybernetic systems - Games as systems of
conflict - Games as the play of experience - Games as the play of
meaning - Games as the play of simulation - Games as cultural rhetoric
- Games as cultural resistance - Games as cultural environment.

Essential Skills for 3D Modeling, Rendering, and Animation
Complete Coverage of the Current Practice of Computer Graphics
Computer Graphics: From Pixels to Programmable Graphics Hardware
explores all major areas of modern computer graphics, starting from
basic mathematics and algorithms and concluding with OpenGL and realtime graphics. It gives students a firm foundation in today’s highperformance graphics. Up-to-Date Techniques, Algorithms, and API The
book includes mathematical background on vectors and matrices as well
as quaternions, splines, curves, and surfaces. It presents geometrical
algorithms in 2D and 3D for spatial data structures using large data
sets. Although the book is mainly based on OpenGL 3.3, it also covers
tessellation in OpenGL 4.0, contains an overview of OpenGL ES 2.0, and
discusses the new WebGL, which allows students to use OpenGL with
shaders directly in their browser. In addition, the authors describe a
variety of special effects, including procedural modeling and
texturing, fractals, and non-photorealistic rendering. They also
explain the fundamentals of the dominant language (OpenCL) and
platform (CUDA) of GPGPUs. Web Resource On the book’s CRC Press web
page, students can download many ready-to-use examples of C++ code
demonstrating various effects. C++ wrappers for basic OpenGL entities,
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such as textures and programs, are also provided. In-Depth Guidance on
a Programmable Graphics Pipeline Requiring only basic knowledge of
analytic geometry, linear algebra, and C++, this text guides students
through the OpenGL pipeline. Using one consistent example, it leads
them step by step from simple rendering to animation to lighting and
bumpmapping.

Light for Visual Artists
A comprehensive guide to creating and developing comic book and
graphic novel art, from the Savannah College of Art and Design (SCAD),
one of the world's leaders in sequential arts instruction. John Lowe,
Dean of the School of Communication Arts at SCAD, presents an in-depth
primer on the tools and techniques used by top sequential artists to
crate comic books, graphic novels, and other sequential art forms.
Based on SCAD's world-famous sequential arts curriculum with examples
of professional comic book art from their faculty and alumni, the book
uses detailed instruction and step-by-step examples to teach key
artistic methods like sketching, thumbnailing, reference gathering,
and using production/digital design methods. This book covers all the
materials and methods aspiring artists need to master to make it as
sequential artists.

Fundamentals of Computer Graphics
Shares tips and techniques on creating a realistic picture of aliens
and creatures, places, and machines.

Srw Sketch Collection: Vol. 01: Scott Robertson
Build your own low-level game engine in Metal! This book introduces
you to graphics programming in Metal - Apple's framework for
programming on the GPU. You'll build your own game engine in Metal
where you can create 3D scenes and build your own 3D games. Who This
Book Is For This book is for intermediate Swift developers interested
in learning 3D graphics or gaining a deeper understanding of how game
engines work. Topics Covered in Metal by Tutorials The Rendering
Pipeline: Take a deep dive through the graphics pipeline. 3D Models:
Import 3D models with Model I/O and discover what makes up a 3D model.
Coordinate Spaces: Learn the math behind 3D rendering. Lighting: Make
your models look more realistic with simple lighting techniques.
Textures & Materials: Design textures and surfaces for micro detail.
Character Animation: Bring your 3D models to life with joints and
animation. Tessellation: Discover how to use tessellation to add a
greater level of detail using fewer resources. Environment: Add a sky
to your scenes and use the sky image for lighting. Instancing &
Procedural Generation: Save resources with instancing, and generate
scenes algorithmically. Multipass & Deferred Rendering: Add shadows
with advanced lighting effects. And more! After reading this book,
Page 9/18

File Type PDF How To Render The Fundamentals Of Light Shadow And
Reflectivity
you'll be prepared to take full advantage of graphics rendering with
the Metal framework.

Production Volume Rendering
Drawing on an impressive roster of experts in the field, Fundamentals
of Computer Graphics, Fourth Edition offers an ideal resource for
computer course curricula as well as a user-friendly personal or
professional reference. Focusing on geometric intuition, the book
gives the necessary information for understanding how images get onto
the screen by using the complementary approaches of ray tracing and
rasterization. It covers topics common to an introductory course, such
as sampling theory, texture mapping, spatial data structure, and
splines. It also includes a number of contributed chapters from
authors known for their expertise and clear way of explaining
concepts. Highlights of the Fourth Edition Include: Updated coverage
of existing topics Major updates and improvements to several chapters,
including texture mapping, graphics hardware, signal processing, and
data structures A text now printed entirely in four-color to enhance
illustrative figures of concepts The fourth edition of Fundamentals of
Computer Graphics continues to provide an outstanding and
comprehensive introduction to basic computer graphic technology and
theory. It retains an informal and intuitive style while improving
precision, consistency, and completeness of material, allowing
aspiring and experienced graphics programmers to better understand and
apply foundational principles to the development of efficient code in
creating film, game, or web designs. Key Features Provides a thorough
treatment of basic and advanced topics in current graphics algorithms
Explains core principles intuitively, with numerous examples and
pseudo-code Gives updated coverage of the graphics pipeline, signal
processing, texture mapping, graphics hardware, reflection models, and
curves and surfaces Uses color images to give more illustrative power
to concepts

Fundamentals and Applications of Magnetic Materials
Discover how to build impressive 3D graphics with the next-generation
graphics API—Vulkan About This Book Get started with the Vulkan API
and its programming techniques using the easy-to-follow examples to
create stunning 3D graphics Understand memory management in Vulkan and
implement image and buffer resources Get hands-on with the drawing
process and synchronization, and render a 3D graphics scene with the
Vulkan graphics pipeline Who This Book Is For This book is ideal for
graphic programmers who want to get up and running with Vulkan. It's
also great for programmers who have experience with OpenGL and other
graphic APIs who want to take advantage of next generation APIs. A
good knowledge of C/C++ is expected. What You Will Learn Learn
fundamentals of Vulkan programing model to harness the power of modern
GPU devices. Implement device, command buffer and queues to get
connected with the physical hardware. Explore various validation
Page 10/18

File Type PDF How To Render The Fundamentals Of Light Shadow And
Reflectivity
layers and learn how to use it for debugging Vulkan application. Get a
grip on memory management to control host and device memory
operations. Understand and implement buffer and image resource types
in Vulkan. Define drawing operations in the Render pass and implement
graphics pipeline. Manage GLSL shader using SPIR-V and update the
shader resources with descriptor sets and push constants. Learn the
drawing process, manage resources with synchronization objects and
render 3D scene output on screen with Swapchain. Bring realism to your
rendered 3D scene with textures, and implement linear and optimal
textures In Detail Vulkan, the next generation graphics and compute
API, is the latest offering by Khronos. This API is the successor of
OpenGL and unlike OpenGL, it offers great flexibility and high
performance capabilities to control modern GPU devices. With this
book, you'll get great insights into the workings of Vulkan and how
you can make stunning graphics run with minimum hardware requirements.
We begin with a brief introduction to the Vulkan system and show you
its distinct features with the successor to the OpenGL API. First, you
will see how to establish a connection with hardware devices to query
the available queues, memory types, and capabilities offered. Vulkan
is verbose, so before diving deep into programing, you'll get to grips
with debugging techniques so even first-timers can overcome error
traps using Vulkan's layer and extension features. You'll get a grip
on command buffers and acquire the knowledge to record various
operation commands into command buffer and submit it to a proper queue
for GPU processing. We'll take a detailed look at memory management
and demonstrate the use of buffer and image resources to create
drawing textures and image views for the presentation engine and
vertex buffers to store geometry information. You'll get a brief
overview of SPIR-V, the new way to manage shaders, and you'll define
the drawing operations as a single unit of work in the Render pass
with the help of attachments and subpasses. You'll also create frame
buffers and build a solid graphics pipeline, as well as making use of
the synchronizing mechanism to manage GPU and CPU hand-shaking. By the
end, you'll know everything you need to know to get your hands dirty
with the coolest Graphics API on the block. Style and approach This
book takes a practical approach to guide you through the Vulkan API,
and you will get to build an application throughout the course of the
book. Since you are expected to be familiar with C/C++, there is not
much hand-holding throughout the course of the book.

How to Render
Explains how the human brain interprets the visual world around us, as
well as the subject of visually communicating the form of an object in
easy to understand lessons through the use of drawings, photography,
and more.

Foundations in Comic Book Art
Looks at the principles of 3D art and offers instructions on creating
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a variety of 3D graphics and animation.

Metal by Tutorials (Second Edition): Beginning Game Engine
Development with Metal
Architects Draw offers a practical and invaluable way to help students
and would-be sketchers translate what they see onto the page, not as
an imitation of reality, but as a comprehensive union of voids and
solids, light and shadows, lines and shapes. For nearly forty years
revered Cooper Union professor and artist Sue Gussow has taught
aspiring architects of varying abilities how to fully observe and
perceive the spaces that make up our physical environment. Gussow
skillfully applies architectural language to twenty-one drawing
exercises that tackle a variety of forms--from peas in a pod to
monkeys, skeletons, dinosaur bones, and the art of Giacometti and
Mondrian. She shows, for example, how cut fruit and paper bags reveal
that the physical world is made up of planes, dimensions, and enclosed
space.

Art Fundamentals
A must have for product design students! Are designers still making
drawings by hand? Isn't it more advanced to use a computer in this
computer era? Some may think sketching is a disappearing skill, but if
you ever enter a design studio, you will find out differently. Studios
still make sketches and drawings by hand and in most cases, quite a
lot of them. They are an integral part of the decision-making process,
used in the early stages of design, in brainstorming sessions, in the
phase of research and concept exploration, and in presentation.
Drawing has proved to be, next to verbal explanation, a powerful tool
for communicating not only with fellow designers, engineers or model
makers but also with clients, contractors and public offices. This
book can be regarded as a standard book on design sketching, useful
for students in product design.

How to Draw
Provides information on using ASP.NET MVC 4 to build server-side Web
applications.

Sketching
Provides instruction on drawing objects and environments from the
imagination, constructing accurate perspective grids, and
experimenting with various mediums.

Ultrasonics
Leverage the benefits of both client-side and server-side rendering to
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get the most out of your React applications. By the end of this book
you will be able to build and deploy React applications using the
Next.js framework to fully render server-side HTML on every Web page.
You'll begin by reviewing JavaScript fundamentals and how they work
with the core principles of React. You'll then move on to Next.js, the
React framework for server-rendered applications. Using this
framework, you will create a fast and secure solutional React
application that renders content on the server-side, protects
sensitive information, and optimizes response times. Before deploying
the application using Docker containers, you'll create automated unit
tests to verify that every component is appropriately doing its job
Building React Apps with Server-Side Rendering also covers other fun
and interesting topics such as Bootstrap 4, JSX (JavaScript XML),
adding styling to your React applications, and much more. By the end
of this book, you will be able to build and deploy React applications
that fully render server-side HTML on every page. In the end you'll
have a client-side rendered React application that integrates serverside rendering into it using Next.js framework. What You'll Learn
Examine fundamental concepts of JavaScript (ES 2015) Create clientside apps using JavaScript frameworks React and Redux Add server-side
rendering to React apps using the NextJS Framework Who This Book Is
For Web developers who have prior experience in working with
JavaScript, HTML and CSS, who wish to step up a level and create
better web applications using modern JavaScript frameworks like React,
Reduct & Next.

Real-Time Rendering
'How to Render' shows how the human brain interprets the visual world
around us. Author Scott Robertson explains the subject of visually
communicating the form of an object in easy to understand step-by-step
lessons through the use of drawings, photography and even 3D digital
imagery.

Building React Apps with Server-Side Rendering
Kelly L. Murdock's Autodesk 3ds Max 2021 Complete Reference Guide is a
popular book among users new to 3ds Max and is used extensively in
schools around the globe. The success of this book is found in its
simple easy-to-understand explanations coupled with its even easier to
follow tutorials. The tutorials are laser focused on a specific topic
without any extra material, making it simple to grasp difficult
concepts. The book also covers all aspects of the software, making it
a valuable reference for users of all levels. The Complete Reference
Guide is the ultimate book on 3ds Max, and like Autodesk’s 3D
animation software, it just gets better and better with each release.
Whether you're new to 3ds Max or an experienced user, you'll find
everything you need in this complete resource. The book kicks off with
a getting started section, so beginners can jump in and begin working
with 3ds Max right away. Experienced 3ds Max users will appreciate
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advanced coverage of features like crowd simulation, particle systems,
radiosity, MAXScript and more. Over 150 tutorials – complete with
before and after files – help users at all levels build real world
skills.

Learning Vulkan
Crafting a perfect rendering in 3D software means nailing all the
details. And no matter what software you use, your success in creating
realistic-looking illumination, shadows and textures depends on your
professional lighting and rendering techniques. In this lavishly
illustrated new edition, Pixar's Jeremy Birn shows you how to: Master
Hollywood lighting techniques to produce professional results in any
3D application Convincingly composite 3D models into real-world
environments Apply advanced rendering techniques using subsurface
scattering, global illumination, caustics, occlusion, and high dynamic
range images Design realistic materials and paint detailed texture
maps Mimic real-life camera properties such as f-stops, exposure
times, depth-of-field, and natural color temperatures for
photorealistic renderings Render in multiple passes for greater
efficiency and creative control Understand production pipelines at
visual effects and animation studios Develop your lighting reel to get
a job in the industry

Rules of Play
The follow-up to 'Drive', 'Blast' showcases the latest spaceship
designs from Scott Robertson and two of the graduates from the
entertainment design programme at the Art Center College of Design.

Fundamentals of Geoenvironmental Engineering
Based upon years of teaching experience, M. Abdus Salam covers the
fundamentals and important topics which can help students to develop a
lasting and sound knowledge of electrical machines.

Production Pipeline Fundamentals for Film and Games
Light for Visual Artists is the first book to look at the way light
can be used to create realistic and fantastical effects in a wide
range of visual media. It is a valuable resource for animators,
digital illustrators, painters, photographers, and artists working in
any medium. Clearly written by a practicing illustrator, this book is
essentialreading for both students and professional artists.

Stagecraft Fundamentals
An introduction to the latest version of Maya provides detailed
coverage of essential product and workflow data and covers such topics
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as materials and textures, lighting effects, and rendering stills and
animation.

Imaginative Realism
Concept designer, educator and author of the bestselling design books
How to Draw and How to Render, Scott Robertson, shares more than 200
never-before-published sketches, traditional and digital, from his
personal archives in SRW: Sketch Collection Vol 01. Truly an
exploration of cutting-edge mech design, weaponry, military vehicles,
and even reimagined muscle cars and hot rods, Robertson's work
achieves what all his workshops set out to do: to inspire and educate
the next-generation of artists and designers.

Blast
Guide to the concepts, exploration, and process of color rendering

Digital Lighting and Rendering
This book contains a classic guide to drawing people, offering
instructions and tips for drawing different poses and body types. It
is split into sixty-four easy exercises covering such subjects as
'Gesture Drawing', 'Group Poses', 'Study of the Bones', etc. With
simple, step-by-step instructions and many helpful diagrams, this is a
book that will be of considerable utility to anyone wishing to learn
how to draw. Many vintage books such as this are increasingly scarce
and expensive. It is with this in mind that we are republishing this
volume now in an affordable, modern, high-quality edition complete
with a specially-commissioned new introduction on illustration.

Maya 5 Fundamentals
From robots and spaceships to aliens, Beginner's Guide to Sketching:
Robots, Vehicles & Sci-fi Concepts is a perfect book for hobbyists and
sci-fi fans.

Fundamentals of Data Visualization
Fundamentals of Geoenvironmental Engineering: Understanding Soil,
Water, and Pollutant Interaction and Transport examines soil-waterpollutant interaction, including physico-chemical processes that occur
when soil is exposed to various contaminants. Soil characteristics
relevant to remedial techniques are explored, providing foundations
for the correct process selection. Built upon the authors' extensive
experience in research and practice, the book updates and expands the
content to include current processes and pollutants. The book
discusses propagation of soil pollution and soil characteristics
relevant to remedial techniques. Practicing geotechnical and
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environmental engineers can apply the theory and case studies in the
book directly to current projects. The book first discusses the stages
of economic development and their connections to the sustainability of
the environment. Subsequent chapters cover waste and its management,
soil systems, soil-water and soil-pollutant interactions, subsurface
transport of pollutants, role of groundwater, nano-, micro- and
biologic pollutants, soil characteristics that impact pollution
diffusion, and potential remediation processes like mechanical,
electric, magnetic, hydraulic and dielectric permittivity of soils.
Presents a clear understanding of the propagation of pollutants in
soils Identifies the physico-chemical processes in soils Covers
emerging pollutants (nano-, micro- and biologic contaminants) Features
in-depth coverage of hydraulic, electrical, magnetic and dielectric
permittivity characteristics of soils and their impact on remedial
technologies

How to Render
A back-to-basics look at the fundamental concepts, conventions and
theory that should be considered when creating art.

Autodesk Maya 2020 Basics Guide
Explains how the human brain interprets the visual world around us, as
well as the subject of visually communicating the form of an object in
easy to understand lessons through the use of drawings, photography,
and more.

Color and Light
Recent advances in power electronics greatly benefit the
multidisciplinary field of modern ultrasonics. More powerful, compact,
and versatile electronic chips and software enable new computer-based
devices for real-time data capture, storage, analysis, and display and
advance the science and technology employed in commercial systems and
applications of ultrasound. Reviewing the scientific basis behind
these improvements, Ultrasonics: Fundamentals, Technologies, and
Applications, Third Edition discusses them in detail, with new and
additional figures and references, offering a completely revised and
expanded examination of the state of modern ultrasonics. This new
edition of a bestselling industry reference discusses the full breadth
of ultrasonics applications for industrial and medical use and
provides the fundamentals and insights gathered over the authors’
collective 80 years in the field. It provides a unique and
comprehensive treatment of the science and technology behind the
latest advancements and applications in both low and high power
implementations. Coverage combines fundamental physics, a review and
analysis of sensors and transducers, and the systems required for the
full spectrum of industrial, nondestructive testing and medical and
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biomedical uses. It includes citations of numerous references and
covers both main stream and the more unusual and obscure applications
of ultrasound. Ultrasonics is ubiquitous in its industrial
applications for sensing, NDT, and process measurements, in high power
forms for processing and sonochemistry, as well as in medical
procedures where it is used for diagnosis, therapy and surgery. This
book provides a complete overview of the field, presenting numerous
applications, cutting-edge advancements and improvements, additional
figures and references, and a look at future directions.
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